
From:  Heather Bleemers <Heather.Bleemers@lacity.org>

Sent time:  05/28/2019 10:02:10 AM

To:  Jessie Fan <JFan@esassoc.com>

Subject:  Re: FW: Hollywood Center - AB 52 Report
 

Got it, thank you! I appreciate being cc'd!

Heather Bleemers
Senior City Planner
Department of City Planning
T: (213) 847-3682
221 N. Figueroa Street, 13th Floor
Los Angeles, CA  90012

         

On Fri, May 24, 2019 at 4:42 PM Jessie Fan <JFan@esassoc.com> wrote:

Hi there,

 

Just realized I forgot to send this to you as well. Sorry about that! Have a great weekend!

 

Jessie Fan

Senior Associate

ESA

626.714.4611 direct  

 

From: Jessie Fan 
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 11:14 AM
To: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>
Cc: Mike Harden <MHarden@esassoc.com>
Subject: Hollywood Center - AB 52 Report

 

Hi Mindy,

 

I have uploaded a word and PDF version of the AB 52 report into Dropbox under the Appendix folder. Please let me know if
you have any questions, thanks!

 

Jessie Fan

Senior Associate

ESA | Environmental Science Associates
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